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Pre-Kinder enrolments now open

18 December 2019

Huon Valley Children’s Services is
pleased to announce that
enrolments are now open for its
Pre-Kinder program for children
turning four in 2020.

Commencing on Tuesday 11
February 2020, the program will
run from Monday to Friday
(subject to enrolment numbers)
9am-3pm during public school
terms at Outside School Hours Care, 91-93 Main Street, Huonville.

A family orientation morning will be held on Friday 7 February 2020 from
10am-12 noon to provide families with information about the program
and allow time to meet the session leader Valerie Kirby.

If you are new to child care, you will need to apply for Child Care Subsidy
before the program starts with Centrelink via phone on 1361 50 or

online at humanservices.gov.au/childcaresubsidy.

For more information about the program, including session rates or Child
Care Subsidy, and to enrol, please call the office on (03) 6264 0333.

Spaces are limited so enrol now to avoid missing out!
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